From: Foster, Nathan

To: Sawyer, Kim

Subject: Jack Wills Preliminary Plat - Continuance Request
Date: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 2:56:02 PM

Kim,

Staff is requesting a continuance on the Jack Wills Preliminary Plat until November 1, 2023.

The applicant has submitted an associated zoning application that is scheduled for that date. We
would like to discuss the items together.

Thanks,

Nathan Foster | Principal Planner
Tulsa Planning Office

Department of City Experience

175 E. 2nd Street, Suite 480

Tulsa, OK 74103-3216

T: 918-596-7609

E: nathanfoster@cityoftulsa.org
www.tulsaplanning.org
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